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HISTORY NEWSlETTER 

On May 1st, 1915, Wesconn's Sigma-Eta Chpater of Phi Alpha Theta initiated 
11 new members into its Honor Society. New officers for Phi Alpha Theta 
(Sigma-Eta Chapter) and the History Club for the 1975-76 year were introduced~ 
Alison Roth, President of Phi Alpha Theta (\'lesconn' s Chapter) was presented 
with a special award for outstanding service for the 1974-75 year. 
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Phi Alpha Theta and the History Club hosted the Phi Alpha Theta Regional 
Conference at Wesconn on Satu.rday, April 5th, 1975. Six excellent papers we~?l 
preented during the morning session by representatives from the University of 
Connecticut, the Ubiversity of New Haven, Mercy College, Russell Sage Colleg~, 
the College of White Pla.i.ns, and Western Connecticut Stat. e College. Merle 
Miller, author of n Plain Speaking" spoke on "Harry Truman: Historian and Pres-· 
ident". Our Thanks to Mr. Miller, the college representatives and Wesconn1 s 
History faculty and students for helping make the Regional Conference a suc~esso 
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On April 1st, 1975, Eliot Janeway, author of "The Economics of Crisis11
, 

and Elizabeth Janeway, author of "Man's World, vloman' s Place" were guest 
speakers at a Sand.\dch Seminar hosted by the History Club and Phi Alpha Thet~~~ 
~n informal discussion followed the presentations which were well recei~eeo 
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The showing of "The Lion In Winter", sponsored by Phj Alpha Theta and tbs 
iiistory Club, was a great success. Our thanks to all students and faculty mer;J ... 
bers who supported our effort. 
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· The May, 1975 issue of CLIO marks the end of another year of CLIO publi-
cation for Phi Alpha Theta a.iid"the History Clubo The success of this publica"" 
tion is due to the efforts of many. Well the members of Phi Alpha Theta;. wa~~; 
to take this opportunity to extend our s~ere thanks to the ed:j_~jors and writc:r~. 
v-1ho contributed their time and talents; to Dr. Leopold and Dr. Janick ~rho have 
continually given time, encouragement and support to all our projects d1~inG 
the year; to Dr. Ruth Haas for her continued interest in and support of CLIO 
publications; to Ann, Bob, Kathy and Tom in the Publications Department,"'""We 
0ouldn't have done it without your help; to all students and f2culty me::sbers-
for their support of and contributions to CLIO; and, last but certainly not 
least, our Thanks and Congr.atulations to A'J"i"S''n Roth, President of Phj_ Alpha. 
Tlmta (Sigma-Eta Chppter) for doing a fantastic job botp. as President and ar 
gar..:izer of all Phi Alpha Theta sponsored events. J:fuy all her fut ure e!lds l!.vor:::: 
be as successful as those undertaken during this past yea:r. 

Have a good summer • SEE YOU NEXT SEPTE11BER 1 

~'3CIAL NOI'E: Our Congratulations to Kathy Hanlon as editor of this :tesue of 
!2.f!2• The History faculty and Phi Alpha Theta members unanimously agree thc.t. 

t .'!::.is particular issue is supero Thanks for a job well-doneo 
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